Most Immediate
RTI Matter

No.17026/74/2014-SR
Ministry of Home Affairs
CS Division(SR Section)
NDCC-1l Bldg., Jai Singh Road
New Delhi, dated the 17th July, 2014
To

Shri Bojja Arjun Reddy,
101, Bhavya Balaji, 40 Maruthi Nagar,
Yousafguda, Hyderabad-50045,
Subject: Information sought under RTI Act- Regarding.
Sir,
| am to refer to your RTI application dated 11.06.2014 received in
this Division on 10.07.2014 through RTI Section of this Ministry on the

above mentioned subject. In this regard, it is to inform you that the
information sought is not available with the CPIO,

Yours fajthfully,

(Ashutosh Jain)
Director(CS-Il) & CPIO)
T.No.23438147
Copy to:-

1. Section Officer, RTI Section, Ministry of Home Affairs, North Block,
New Delhi.

\_2Z—-5ection Officer, IT, Cell, MHA, North Block, New Delhi
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